
GET Committee 

From: 	 chris mcneil <windsurfmcneil@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, January 18, 2019 8:16 AM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 GET-1(6), Confirmation of David Goode 

To Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee Chairman Mike Molina, 

I have known David Goode (and his family) for almost twenty years and would consider him an excellent 

candidate for the Director of Public Works position. His numerous years of experience in leading 

organizations in both the public and private sectors is one of his strong points as well as his ability to get 

things done in a timely manner. His accomplishments over the years are too numerous to list but the fact 

that he has worked for four different mayors and over thirty different council memebers is proof that he 

has what it takes to get along with whoever he must to get things done. 

Sincerely, 

Chris McNeil DDS 


